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September 28, 2022  -- We invite the public to come and enjoy the Beloit Memorial 

High School Homecoming parade scheduled for 1:35 pm Friday, October 7.  

In order to ensure a safe, fun and enjoyable parade for everyone the parade route 

has been altered this year based on guidance from the City of Beloit Police 

Department. The parade will begin at the corner of Middle and Fourth Street 

proceeding west on Middle, north on Sixth Street, east on Maple, and south on 

Fourth Street – returning to Beloit Memorial High School. 

In addition to a safer parade route, the new route does not require the lengthy 

closure of state highways. 

Suggested parking is at Wootton Park. Please arrive before 1 pm, as the Henry 

Avenue Bridge will be closed for the parade. 
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